
WORD AROUND THE WEBB 

 

Field Trips 

This week, several classes will be going to 

Liberty Lanes Bowling Alley. The Senior class 

will be visiting Life Choices Day Program. 

Also, Ms. Miller’s class will be taking weekly 

vocational trips to Connections Church. Her 

students volunteer packing the food 

backpacks and cleaning the church. 

Nothing will work 

unless you do.   

-Maya Angelou 

October 14, 2015 
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Webb Street School Weekly Newsletter 

Staff Spotlight–Kaitlin Petruska 

This is Kaitlin’s first year as a instructional assistant 

at Webb Street. She is a graduate of Forestview 

High School and Meredith College with a degree in 

Family and Consumer Sciences. Kaitlin spent 4 

months in India volunteering at an orphan home for 

children with special needs. We are excited to have 

Kaitlin at Webb Street this year! 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday, October 15 - Early Release Day; Dismissal at 11:30am 

Friday, October 16 - Optional Teacher Workday; No School for students 

October 26-30 - School Spirit Week; More details to come! 

Wednesday, November 4 - School Picture Day 

Thursday, November 5 - Early Release Day; Parent Teacher Conferences 

12:00-6:00pm; Webb Street 101 Information Event 1:00-3:30pm 

Friday, November 6 - Optional Teacher Workday; No School for students 

School Store 

The weekly School Store offers our students an opportunity to practice a 

variety of important skills. This on-site School Based Vocational Training 

experience which is academic and functional, as math and social skills are 

embedded.  We cannot provide this activity without support as we rely total-

ly on donations for goods for our store. So this activity may continue this 

school year, we ask that you please remember us! The school store accepts 

personal care items, jewelry, movies, posters, school supplies, music, pic-

ture frames, etc. Donated items may be sent in with your student or may be 

dropped off at the school office or into Mrs. Donoghue's mailbox near the 

office or directly left at homeroom 18. Thanks for your support!  

Don’t forget to keep up with the latest around the 

Webb by visiting our website and Facebook page! 

http://www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst 

https://www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/ 


